
 

 

 

April 1, 2025 
Letter 25 

 Dear Friends, 
 
In March, we were blessed to be a part of the 40th Pastors’ and Workers’ Conference at North Valley Baptist 

Church in Santa Clara, CA. It was a refreshing time of challenging preaching, uplifting music and fellowshipping with so 
many people we have met along the deputation trail. 

After we came back from the conference, we hit the ground running, adjusting to our life back home in Indiana. I 
started driving for our bus ministry again, spent quality time soulwinning with my daughter and enrolled the girls and 
myself in a local martial arts class. Although I do not expect the need to arise, I do want my daughters to be able to defend 
themselves. Jesus said in Matthew 10:16, in regards to Evangelism, to be “wise as serpents and harmless as doves,” and 
that’s what we are doing. I was excited to learn that the owner is a Christian as well! 

I have also been busy looking into the total cost of our big international move. Here are some of the big-ticket 
items we will be in need of. Please join me in praying for these needs. Language school for me and my wife will cost 
$19,800 for a total of 18 months of classes. Airfare will cost approximately $5,000 total for a one-way ticket. Residency 
fees will cost at least $4,000 for me and my wife; I’m not sure how much it will cost for our children yet. We will also need 
to get birth certificates and our marriage certificate translated and apostilled for international travel. The most expensive 
cost will be a vehicle which is between $30,000- $50,000. I am thankful to say we have had a couple of churches already 
give towards the car! If you are able and willing to give towards any of these needs, we would be ever so thankful. Every 
penny counts! We are doing our due diligence to save for all of these key items as well.  

On a lighter note, I wanted to share an update about my wife and baby Elijah. But first, I forgot to include how this 
Elijah was a HUGE answer to prayer for the girls. Zoe and (mostly) Chloe have been praying since last year for a baby 
brother. It was always compelling to hear them confidently praying, “And thank you for a baby brother named Rex!” 
whenever they had the opportunity to pray. It was as if they knew God was going to answer their prayer before we even 
knew we were expecting again! The faith of our girls is so convicting and powerful. How much more should we pray 
confidently to the Lord? 

I mentioned in our last letter that our doctor found a placental shelf and referred us to a specialist. We had the 
appointment with the specialist and praise God, he did not find anything that was concerning. He said it wouldn’t hurt to 
do another ultrasound around thirty weeks, but he doesn’t expect any issues to arise. Praise the Lord! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                  

Soulwinning 

Please continue to pray for: 
-Zoe, Chloe and Elijah’s Salvation 
-A Healthy and Safe Pregnancy for both Lydia and Elijah 
-God’s Power on our Lives 
-Bolivia’s Presidential Election 
-Gas Shortage in Bolivia 
-Residency Application Process for the Family 
-Our Family to Learn Spanish Quickly 
 
 

 

Praise Report: 
-Two new churches took us on for support. 
-Baby specialist appointment went well. 
-Another church gave towards moving expenses. 
-I booked a trip to Bolivia for my pastor and I to 
secure housing for my family! 

Martial Arts Class 

Thank you for prayer and financial 
support! 

 
Amor,  

Ethan, Lydia, Zoe, Chloe and Elijah 
Donoho 

 


